
 

 

 

 

 

May 24, 2022 

Ontario Provincial Police, 

I am writing on behalf of the Ontario Liberal Party with respect to MPP Vincent Ke, the member 

for Don Valley North and current Progressive Conservative candidate.  

It has come to our attention that Vincent Ke’s staff, their families and donors have set up at 

least 15 corporations for unclear reasons and at least one instance they were awarded an 

Ontario Government grant. Having researched the matter, we have concerns that these actions 

may constitute a potential breach of trust.  

Within a four-year time period, thirteen different organisations were set up among a tight circle 

of corporate directors with almost all registered to the residential addresses of Vincent Ke’s 

staff and their families. This raises an important question of why, following Ke’s election to 

public office, his staff and associates would work to create corporation after corporation. It is 

important that the air be cleared around this and that these individuals are not abusing Mr. 

Ke’s role as a member of provincial parliament.  

Of particular concern, is the “Agincourt Chinese Canadian Association” with a sole director of 

John Jiancheng Huang (husband to MPP Assistant Yueyue Zhang) which received $25,000 from 

the Ontario Government to “impact over 800 Ontario’s seniors by training 40 senior members 

to become mental health volunteers/ambassadors to provide group support for participants.” 

At the time of sending this letter we are unable to find any details about the organisation or 

how this money was spent to benefit seniors.  

We also note that one of the corporations currently shares an address with Vincent Ke’s 

campaign office, further tying the MPP to these organisations.   
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I have attached the documentation we have gathered to this point including detailed 

information around which staff members and their respective families have set up these shell 

corporations. I believe these are serious matters of public trust that warrant a thorough 

investigation by the Ontario Provincial Police. 

We look forward to your confirmation of receipt.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Ian Hall 

Executive Director 

Ontario Liberal Party 

 

 
 
 


